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 Ysgol Gymraeg Gwynllyw 

 
May 24, 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 

Gwynllyw strategic development evening 
 
I am writing to invite you to a strategic development information evening on Wednesday, June 7th, 2023 
at 3:45pm at Ysgol Gymraeg Cwmbrân.  
 
Since starting as support head in January 2022 and as permanent head since January 2023, I have been 
working with the school's leadership to develop a range of whole school aspects and systems. We have 
already seen the outcomes of some of these developments as we came out of special measures in 
February 2023 and additional developments are underway to further improve the school. 
 
I would therefore like to invite you to an evening where I will share the vision, update you on the 
strategic developments to date, including the outcomes of the last monitoring visit by Estyn and what is 
planned for the future. You will also have the opportunity to share your opinion and get further 
explanation of our implementation plan. 
 
I hope you are able to attend and I look forward to seeing you on June 7th. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mark Jones 
Headteacher 
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